‘Space Aliens Helping Earthlings’ is an organization started by
Space Aliens Grill & Bar to help support local teams, charities,
and community projects. Through the ‘Space Aliens Helping
Earthlings’ program Space Aliens Grill & Bar has helped raise
money for local charities as well as help offset expenses for many
youth sports teams. If your nonprofit group is interested in a
fundraising event, please contact the manager of your local Space
Aliens Grill & Bar.

On Monday April 6, 2009 Space Aliens Grill & Bar is happy to
support Charlie Smith and Family. Charlie was born on March 9,
2009 at the Mayo Clinic, 5 weeks premature. He is the son of
Isaac and Elysa Smith from Bismarck, ND. He has Hypoplastic
Left Heart Syndrome and had open heart surgery just 3 days after
he was born and will need more surgeries in the future. He will
be in the hospital for at least 4 weeks after his first surgery.

Please bring a copy of this letter to Space Aliens Grill & Bar,
during normal business hours, on the above date, and 25% of your
total purchase will be donated to this worthy cause.

Please present this letter to your server at the end of your meal so
we can make sure your organization receives proper credit.
Requests for credit on meals without this letter cannot be
honored.

Coupons or any other discount programs are not valid during
this event. Distribution of copies of this letter on Space Aliens
Grill & Bar property is not allowed.



